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BUDGET VOTE CHANGED 

Monday, June 8, 2020 GOVERNOR TO EXTEND BUDGET VOTE TO JUNE 16TH  

Gov. Andrew Cuomo announced in a news release Sunday that he would issue an executive order 

extending the deadline for school election ballots sent via mail.  Executive Order No. 202.39 now allows 

the school district to receive absentee ballots until 5:00 PM on June 16th, if sent by mail.  The public may 

now view the live canvassing of the entire ballot lot on June 16th.  

For more information on this Media Release, contact the District Clerk Sherri Provost 

sprovost@perucsd.org or (518)  643-6002. 
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